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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

WORSHIP SERVICE ...................................... 10:00 A.M. 
 

 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, March 24th, at 7 p.m.  Use meeting ID 830 0376 
2554 on Zoom or go to https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83003762554.  

You may also call in (312) 626-6799 with the meeting ID 830 
0376 2554. 

JOIN US FOR THE GOOD FRIDAY SERVICE at 7 p.m. for a 
special time of worship and testimonies. 

OUR LOVE AND SYMPATHY to Vicki Harris in the home-going 
of her husband, Harold, this past Sunday, March 14th.  A 
memorial service will be held at a later date. 

OUTDATED CHRISTIAN MATERIAL is being collected by Roy 
Jeffery for Christian Resources International to be sent to other 

countries for evangelism and educational purposes.  See the list 
posted above the drinking fountain in the foyer (all items can be 
put in the lounge) or visit missioncry.com for more information.  

Today is the last day that items will be collected.  Thank you! 

THE CHURCH OFFICE IS OPEN Monday-Friday 9 a.m. until 

noon or by appointment. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT of Napier 

Church through your offering and gifts.  Offering may be placed in 
the secure box in the foyer.  To give online, visit 
napierchurch.org/give.  You may also mail your gifts to NPBC, 

Attn: Treasurer, 245 West Napier Avenue, Benton Harbor, MI 
49022. 

GET READY FOR AN EASTER EGGSPLOSION! 

This is your chance to 

share an outdoor Easter 
adventure with your 

neighbors and friends, 
and Napier KidMin is here 
to help.  We are providing 

an Easter celebration for 
you to host outside in 

your yard. 

Your Eggsplosion Kit includes pre-filled eggs, golden eggs, 
prizes, and a scavenger hunt.  This event is designed so that 

everyone stays safe with physical distancing and masks, but still 
provides fun for all!  If you are willing to host an Easter 
Eggsplosion in your neighborhood, or for more details, contact 

Juleen Golladay. 

SACK LUNCHES FOR THE SOUP KITCHEN will be 
assembled on Wednesday, March 31st, beginning at 

9:30 a.m. at the church.  Five people are needed to 
create an assembly line to get them ready for the Soup Kitchen 
to hand out.  Contact Staci Kosachuk with questions. 

EASTER LILIES can be taken home following the Easter 
Sunday service. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83003762554

